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Dear Parent/ Guardian          May 2022    
 
I would like to confirm the dates for the Booster Classes and the arrangements for the rest of this term.  
Please see the table below: 

 
Year 13 Booster Classes 
 

Subject 
 

Booster Arrangement 

Business Studies Students need to attend all timetabled classes with Ms Murray and Mr 
McCullough until the end of June.  If you require clarification please contact the 
Head of Department, Ms. Murray.  
 

Health & Social Care Students need to attend all timetabled classes with their teachers until the 
exam on:  

 Monday 23rd May 2022 
 

Media Studies Students will attend all normal classes with Ms Hall and Mr Murphy until their 
first exam on: 

 Tuesday 17th May 2022   
Additional Classes: 

 Thursday 19th May 2022                     1.50pm – 3.25pm – Ms Hall 

 Wednesday 25th May 2022           11.05am – 12.05 – Mr Murphy 

 Thursday 26th May 2022                     1.50pm – 3.25pm – Ms Hall 
 

Religion Students will attend normal timetabled classes with Mrs Wylie and Mrs Flynn 
until their exam on: 

 Wednesday 8th June 2022 
Mrs Wylie will organise a Mock Examination.  Dates will be confirmed with 
students.  
 

Sociology 
 
 

Students need to attend all timetabled classes with Ms Campbell until their 
exams on: 

 Tuesday 17th May 2022 

 Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Travel & Tourism Students are expected to attend all timetabled classes with Mr McCullough and 
Mrs Brown until the end of June.   If you require clarification, please contact the 
Head of Department, Mr. McCullough. 
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Collaboration Courses 
De La Salle &  
St. Patrick’s 
 

Students attending any collaboration courses must attend all classes until they 
are dismissed and work for any BTEC courses must be signed off by the 
teachers before results can be submitted for verification.   
 
 

 
 
Your daughter should please note the following: 
 

 Students attending Booster Classes have permission to wear their own clothes 

 Students must sign in and out at reception 

 All text books which are on loan to students must be returned to class teachers on the day of their 
examination 

 Students must wear full school uniform for all examinations 

 Students attending classes in De La Salle and St Patrick’s must wear full school uniform 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish your daughter every success in her examinations and thank you 
for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________ 
Ms R. McLaughlin 
Principal 
                      

 


